Bruce Johnson

From: Julie Henderson < julie.s.henderson@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 4:58 PM

To: Bruce Johnson

Subject: Amendment to Request for Setback Waiver

Dear Bruce and members of the East Montpelier Development Review Board;

Thank you for your time last evening. Based on our discussion, I spent quite a bit of time measuring and re-measuring today to see what adjustments could be made to my original request for a setback waiver. As you know, the purpose of the waiver was to allow me to build a 10×16 shed adjacent to my garden, at my property on Brazier Road.

I would like to amend my request for a setback waiver as follows: to move the location of the proposed shed, as shown on the site plan, 4' further east of the original location (i.e. towards Brazier Road). This would increase the distance from the property line from 34' to 36.75'.

Thanks again for your time, and and for your willingness to consider an amended request at another meeting next Tuesday.

Julie